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PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY

Local Union No. 1245
International Brotherhood of

Electrical Workers, AFL-CIO
P. O. Box 4790
Walnut Creek, California 94596

Mr. Charles E. Dillenbeck, a Lineman in Peninsula District, San Jose
Division, has been off work since October 6, 1977, due to a personal injury.
He was approved for LTD on June 1, 1978, and is now ready to return to work
performing his full duties.

He has been cleared by our panel physician, and we have a Lineman
vacancy in our Belmont headquarters at this time. Accordingly, Company proposes
to return Mr. Dillenbeck to his regular classification of Lineman in San Jose
Division pursuant to provisions of Section 112.15 of the Physical Agreement.

If you are in accord with the foregoing and agree thereto, please so
indicate in the space provided below and return one executed copy of this letter
to Company.

The Union is in accord with the foregoing and it agrees thereto as of
the date hereof.

LOCAL UNION NO. 1245, INTERNATIONAL
BROTHERHOOD OF ELECTRICAL WORKERS, AFL-CIO
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Business Manag~


